
ALPES Mid-Term Review Meeting, Leuven, 15-16 June 2015 

 

The Mid-Term Review Meeting for the ALPES Project was hosted by Siemens PLM Software in 

Leuven on 15th/16th June.   It formed part of a 2-day meeting during which 4 Marie Skłodowska-Curie 

Innovative Training Network Projects were reviewed by the EC Project Officer, Dr Markus Rester.  

The amalgamation of the 4 reviews into a 2-day period provided an excellent and unique opportunity 

for interaction between the academic staff, administrative staff and ESRs on all the projects. 

For the ALPES Project the first day was spent on internal meetings and a rehearsal of the 

presentations for the formal Review Meeting.  Scientific Experts – Prof Sergio Ricci of Politecnico di 

Milano and Prof Greg Dimitriadis of Université de Liège provided invaluable feedback on the style and 

scientific content of the presentations by the ESRs. 

A conference dinner was held on the evening of the 15th June at Mykene in central Leuven. 

On the 16th June the Project had its official Review by Markus Rester and the EC’s Scientific Expert – 

Professor J Warminski of Lublin University of Technology, Poland.  The Review went extremely well 

and the project received very useful and positive feedback from both the EC Project Officer and 

Scientific Expert.   

 


